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25

th
 June 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are really pleased to inform you that our Year 6 leavers celebration will be going ahead on the afternoon of 
Wednesday 21

st
 July. 

To celebrate the end of their primary school education, there will be a picnic and an awards ceremony on the field. 
Unfortunately, due to current Covid restrictions we are sad that we are unable to extend this invite to parents and 
carers, too.  

It would be helpful if your child could bring the following:  

 A packed lunch (as we are unable to do food sharing) 

 A drink 

 Pens for writing on (provided) t-shirts and autograph books 

 A named picnic blanket/something to sit on (optional) 

 £2.00 for an ice cream from a real ice cream van (Covid secure van). 

We appreciate how difficult this will be to not be a part of this event, so parts of the day will be shared with you via 
Class Dojo. 

 
Thanks for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Banks, Miss Brunton, Mr Neville and Mr Thomas 
 
 
 

 
 
Please complete and return to school by 9

th
 July 2021 

 
Due to the picnic taking place at lunchtime, a packed lunch will be needed. If you require a packed lunch, please tick 
the appropriate box below.  
 
 

My child is entitled to Free School Meals and would like a packed lunch provided by the canteen. 
 

 

My child is not entitled to Free School Meals and would like a packed lunch provided by the 
canteen. I will book and pay for this online.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian 

 
 
 
 
 
 


